
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 17, 2023 
 

Virginia Maritime Association Names Will Fediw as Senior Vice President 
 

NORFOLK, VA | The Virginia Maritime Association (VMA) is 
pleased to announce the promotion of Will Fediw to the position 
of Senior Vice President. With five years at the VMA, Fediw's 
elevation to this role is in recognition of his outstanding 
leadership within the organization and his commitment to 
VMA’s mission and member businesses. 
 
Mr. Fediw brings a wealth of expertise to his new role. Previously 
serving as VMA’s Vice President of Industry and Government 
Affairs, he has protected the needs of commercial navigation, 
advanced business development projects, and spearheaded 
legislative strategies for the benefit of VMA member companies 
and Virginia's ports.  
 
He holds a degree in Maritime Supply Chain Management from 
ODU, an MBA from UNC Kenan-Flagler Business School, and 
proudly served as a U.S. Coast Guard Officer excelling in 
regulatory compliance and marine development. 

 
Commenting on the appointment, David White, Executive Director of the Virginia Maritime Association, 
stated, "We are thrilled to elevate Will to Senior Vice President. Will has made countless contributions to 
the growth of the Association, the progress of our port, and the protection and improvements to the 
business environment for our member companies.  This promotion recognizes his accomplishments and 
his increasing leadership role in VMA and our industry.  Our members are fortunate to have Will looking 
out for their interests." 
 
Please join us in congratulating Will Fediw on his well-deserved promotion to Senior Vice President. His 
accomplishments and commitment to excellence make him an outstanding asset to the Virginia Maritime 
Association. 
 
For media inquiries, please contact: 
 
Jennifer Deason 
Marketing Manager 
jdeason@vamaritime.com 
(757) 628-2667 
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About Virginia Maritime Association: 
 
The Virginia Maritime Association (VMA) is a recognized leader known for its effective approach to enhancing 
competitiveness and promoting commerce through Virginia's ports. With over 450 member companies from 
maritime and supply chain sectors, employing tens of thousands of Virginians, the VMA is widely acknowledged as 
"The Voice of Port Industries." 
 
As a premier business organization, the VMA advocates for its members, ensuring they are Better Connected, Better 
Informed, and Better Represented. Through its proactive initiatives, the VMA continues to play a vital role in shaping 
and advancing the interests of associated industries and supply chains at local, national, and global levels. 
 
For more information about the Virginia Maritime Association, please visit VAmaritime.com. 
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